
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref.No.DSW/Circular/2013-14/                                                       November 11, 2013 

 

To, 

The Principal/Director/Head, 

All the Affiliated & Conducted Colleges/Departments/Institutions, 

SNDT Women’s University. 

 

Sub: - Communal Harmony Campaign 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
  Enclosed herewith is the Letter No. 5/1/2013-NFCH, dated 12th September 2013 

from National Foundation for Communal Harmony Campaign autonomous organization 

under the Ministry of Home Affairs, Government of India, New Delhi, addressed to our 

Hon’ble Vice Chancellor Prof. Vasudha Kamat. 

 
 Under the instruction of the Vice-Chancellor, the Colleges are requested to 

observe the “Communal Harmony Campaign Week from 19th to 25th November 

2013 at your respective colleges by conducting the following programs during 

the above week. 

 

1. Inaugural program on the 1st day 

2. During this week – Cultural programs, debate, sports harmony, workshops, 

seminar, essay, quiz, street play, etc. 

3. Valedictory program on last day 

4. To spread the message of Communal Harmony in the Colleges/Dept. 

 
  You are requested to kindly send your report along with photographs to the 

Department of Students’ Welfare within a week’s time, as the consolidated report has to 

be sent to New Delhi. 

 

  Communal Harmony the need of the Hour. Let all join hands to maintain peace 

and harmony around. 

 

  Thanking you, 

                                                                                      Yours Faithfully, 

 

 

 

                                                                                  (Dr. Madhura Kesarkar) 

                                                                                       BCUD, Director 

 
 


